August 6, 2025
WILD FLOWER WATER CO-OP

15195 WEST AJO HWY #189
TUCSON, AZ 85735

EMAIL: wildflowerwellcoop(@gmail.com or degnankevin017@gmail.com

Phone: 1-401-474-2006

Wild Flower Well Members,

This is to inform you that Kevin Lee Degnan will be taking over as President/CEO of Wild
Flower Water Co-op starting August 17, 2025. The contact information for Kevin is in the
letter head.

My four-year term has been interesting. It has been an honor to be your president for the
last four years. We have accomplished a lot getting Wild Flower Water Co-op on a solid
footing. Now we must look to the future and be proactive not reactive. Kevin is the man to
lead us into our next endeavor. | have worked with him the last year, training him for the
position and introducing him to all the contacts he may need. He is more than qualified to
be the President/CEO. We have become close friends, and I will support him. | ask all
members to support him as you have support me. Service before self.

Now [ would like to say goodbye to everyone. | will be around; I have met most of you and

consnder ?;/Thank you for everything.

Your frlend and neighbor!!



